
 

 
 
 
 
 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  
Registrar@oeb.ca  
 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
  
 
Re:  ERTH Power Incentive Regulation Mechanism (IRM) Application 

OEB File Number: EB-2022-0029 
 
 

ERTH Power Corporation was scheduled to file its IRM on October 12, 2022 and have 
unfortunately experienced some delays. ERTH Power is requesting an extension to its 
deadline to Wednesday November 2nd, 2021 at the latest and will endeavor to file 
earlier if possible. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me at 519-485-
1820 ext 265 or at Diane.Taylor@erthpower.com. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
Diane Taylor 
Manager of Regulatory and Customer Care 
ERTH Power Corporation 
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